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CUSTOMER SERVICE DRIVE 

“Partnering for effectiveness” 

The Chairman, Board of Directors, and the Chief Executive Officer of Nutrition Products Limited 

(NPL) through the Customer Service Department would like to 

wish all our partners and stakeholders an excellent start to what 

we hope will be a productive school year. 

Nutrition Products Limited in its continuing mandate to “produce 

and distribute a nutritious meal to designated school children 

at the lowest possible cost utilizing local resources whenever 

possible,” on time, on a daily basis has implemented a Customer 

Service Drive geared towards working closely with all 

stakeholders particularly school officials, to ensure that the 

School Feeding Programme (SFP) operates at the highest level of 

efficiency and effectiveness. 

Whilst we will be visiting randomly selected schools island-wide 

to make presentations, and to personally assess how best we 

may enhance the School Feeding Program experience, we invite 

you to call the Customer Care Department if you would like for 

us to visit your school. 

As we strive to maintain the product quality and introduce more 

choices, we welcome your feedback on the service, and products 

that we provide. 

You may contact the NPL Customer Service Department at (876) 

922 4227 / 922 4388. Ext. 282 or by mobile phone (876) 339 5330 

Mondays to Fridays 8:30am to 4:30pm. Email: 

customer.service@npl.gov.jm 

We look forward to your support and cooperation as we seek to serve you better. Thank you. 

LOOKING FORWARD 

LET US COMMIT TO 

WORK TOGETHER 

FOR THE EDUCATION 

AND NUTRITIONAL 

WELL-BEING OF OUR 

NATIONS’ CHILDREN; 

PARTNERING FOR 

EFFECTIVENESS 

 

 

 

USEFUL TIPS 

 Remember to wash 

hands before handling food. 

 Demonstrate proper 

had washing techniques to 

children and encourage them 

to wash hands before meals. 

http://npl.gov.jm/

